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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Year 1 proudly announce the ‘opening’ of our annual Year 1 Café.  The café will give the children an 
opportunity to enhance skills in various subjects through real life experience. They will be able to practise 
their knowledge and skills through activities such as writing and reading recipes, practical money work, 
weighing and measuring, creating menus and invitations, using ICT, food and technology and weaving 
skills in art. Further, the children will be able to practise their speaking and listening skills through 
interaction with the guests. The children will be selling cakes and biscuits that they have baked.   
 
The children will be dressed as waiters and waitresses.  We are making these items of clothing to wear at 
school. If they also have a white shirt or blouse that would be great (please send this in nearer the time).  
The children will then be able to serve guests at tables, take the cost of the order and return change.  
Unfortunately we will only be able to accommodate 2 adults per child (no babies or pre-school children at 
this time).  
 
All 3 café’s will take place in our beautiful garden rooms. Please find the dates below: 
 

 1W café – Monday 25th March at 2:15pm until 3:00pm. 
 

 1P café – Tuesday 26th March at 2:15pm until 3:00pm. 
 

 1C café – Wednesday 27th March at 2:15pm until 3:00pm. 
 
The children will return to class to get ready for home time whilst you make any final purchases and make 
your way to the infant playground for home time.  You will be able to take your children home at around 
3.05pm on that day. 
 
We look forward to seeing you on your child’s café afternoon. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
  
 
 

 
Mrs S Sankey and the Year 1 team.        

 


